
Department of National Parks, Recreation, Sport and Racing 

Our Rei CTS 09814/12 
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0 2 AUG 2012 

Mr Ray Hopper MP 
Chair 
Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee 
Parliament House 
George Street 
BRISBANE QLD 4000 

Dear Mr Hopper 

RECEIVED 
03 AUG 2012 

lEGAl AFFAIRS AND COMMUN/1Y 
SAFElY COMMITTEE 

Thank you for your letter of 16 July, 2012 concerning the Committee Review of the Strategic 
Review of the Office of the Queensland Ombudsman, where you invited submissions from 
interested stakeholders. 

The Department of National Parks, Recreation, Sports and Racing endorses the 57 
recommendations contained in the review report. The Office of the Ombudsman is also to be 
commended for the cooperative relationship that has developed with the Ombudsman 
Liaison Officer for this department. 

Thank you for consulting with this department on this issue. Should you have further 
enquiries, please contact Mr Ken Davis, Executive Director, Governance and Strategy, 
Corporate Services on telephone . 

Yours sincerely 

Office of the Director-General 
level7~ 111 George Street, Brisbane 

PO Box 15187 City East 

Queensland 4002 Australia 
Telephone +61 7 3224 8113 

Facsimile +61 7 3033 0904 

Website www.nprsr.qld.gov.au 

ABN 11 322 391452 
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